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Dear Nathanial

We have lived at 69 Arlington Road for 30 vears and it has just been brought to our attention that a planning
application has been made for 71 Arlington Road.

We would not normally object to an improvement to a neighbouring property but are very concerned that the extreme
length and height of the proposed extension — which is out of character with this historic listed terrace - will
significantly decrcasc the light and openncss of our garden and that of the neighbouring gardens. We arc also
concerned about the light pollution and noise from the proposed skylights. The gardens at the back of this terrace are
a haven for wildlife including songbirds and bats. The bats, in particular, arc likcly to be detrimentally affected by the
light pollution.

With many thanks for vour attention.
Yours sincercly

Katc Macfarlanc



